
        

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MODERN FOREIGN 
LANGUAGES  

Curriculum letter MH De Bue  

Summer Term 2022 

LAST TERM 

 What a busy term we had! I would like to share with 
you some of the fantastic work which was produced 

last term by Year 3 learnt to write riddles about 
animals, Year 4 learnt some fruit and vegetables 
names and wrote their own version of the hungry 

caterpillar and Years 5 and 6 worked on writing and 
performing a short weather forecast of their own. 

 

 

French club 

will continue 
until May half 

term.  
We wrote and sent Easter wishes to our partner school in Madrid 
and have written letters about a typical day in our lives to pupils 
from our partner schools in Kenya and Argentina ! 

Next term, we will look at what we can do  or change in our daily 
lives to bring sustainable changes to help the environment, both at 
school and at home ! 

Welcome back to summer term ! 



Year 2 learnt to label 

parts of the body using 

colour adjectives. They 
even wrote their first 

Spanish sentences! 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 learnt how to use          

descriptive language  

to describe animals and wrote 
some marvellous riddles. 



        

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 learnt to describe which fruit and 

vegetables they liked... 

...and write their own hungry caterpillar story. 



 

Year 2 will continue learning to identify masculine and feminine nouns 
and how adjectives in Spanish must agree with their nouns and 
therefore applying some tricky grammatical rules!    They will write 
animal riddles to apply their learning. 

 

Year 3 will learn to name fruit and vegetables and write their own 
hungry caterpillar story. 

 

Year 4, 5 and 6  will reinforce previous learning by revisiting some 
previously learnt topics focusing on embedding basic grammatical 
knowledge, key vocabulary and working on speaking, listening, reading 
and writing skills. 

 

THIS TERM 

As always, songs are an important tool so please 
feel free to listen to the songs we learn at school ! 

 

HAPPY LEARNING EVERYONE! 

Use the knowledge 

organisers on KS2 year 
group Teams to help 
with reinforcing 
vocabulary. 




